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                                       LUDLOW SIDE HILL CRONCHERS 

MEETING MINUTES 

 

 

 

The 12/4/10 meeting of the Ludlow Side Hill Cronchers Snowmobile Club was called to 

order by President Murphy at 7:30 PM with 42 members present. The meeting was held 

at the home of Tim and Michelle Doyle concurrent with our annual Xmas Party. 

 

Kurt Marchaux, President of the Mount Holly snowmobile club, who was an invited 

guest, updated our club on logging activity to take place this winter on the Corridor 7 trail 

that goes across the top of Okemo Mountain. Kurt explained that the trail will become the 

logging road and we will not be able to pass through with our groomer while the log 

trucks on using it. Grooming will have to take place at night only. President Murphy will 

establish phone contacts with the logger to assure no conflicts arise. Kurt also reported on 

improvements to the Healdville section of the trail and winter fund raising activities of 

his club. 

 

Kurt and Michelle Doyle reported on the multi club Poker Run to be held this winter with 

more information coming soon. 

 

Upon a motion by Rick Yuris, seconded by Randy Ellison it was voted to suspend, with 

minor exceptions, all regular business for this meeting to allow for Xmas party 

activities. 

 

Trail Master Randy Ellison asked for assistance in removing blow downs from the trails 

next Saturday, the 11
th

. Randy can be reached at 802-228-7266. 

 

Missy Waysville asked the Club to consider a system of putting funds aside for donations 

to charitable organizations. 

 

Upon a motion by Doug Peabody, seconded by Randy Ellison, it was voted to appoint 

Missy Waysville (Chair), Rick Yuris and Steve Kondracki to a committee to do research 

and bring a solid proposal on Charitable Donations to the next meeting for 

consideration.  

 

Upon a motion by Missy Waysville, seconded by Michelle Doyle it was voted to adjourn 

the meeting at 7:45 PM. 


